
 
UAF North Campus Subcommittee Agenda 
 
October 13, 2003; 12 p.m. (noon) 
Facilities Services Conference Room, RM 122 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

No agenda available 

 
 

 
UAF North Campus Subcommittee Meeting 

October 13, 2003 
Notes 

 
In attendance: 
Members: Rich Boone, Bill McDonnell, Deborah Wilkinson, Cynthia Steiner, Tim 
Stallard, Carol Adamczak 
 
Community: Stan Justice, Don Lokken 
 
Plan consultants: Peter Fix, Michael Hay 
 
Issues in plan that need further discussion: 

1. Lighted trails 
2. Smith Lake Parking 
3. Troth Yeddh Park 

 
What goes into plan? 

1. Smith Lake Parking 
Alternatives Proposed 

1. a. Status quo is not acceptable 
2. b. Alternatives 2 and 3 were discussed 

 



Points noted in Smith Lake discussion: 
1. Person killed trying to get a stuck snowmachine. 
2. Jim Whisenhant made funds available toward improving parking. 
3. Parking lots not supported in North Campus Area particularly southwest 

end. 
4. Arboretum should remain without development. May need to do 

improvements in the area. 
5. Safety is the biggest concern. 
6. The Alaska Railroad rerouting might allow a change in the road alignment. 
7. Can people park where the bike path is? 
8. Add a cross walk at the north end of the existing parking lot. 
9. Can we make the intersection with Sheep Creek Road a three way stop? 
10. 



4. Three way stop would really help in the short term. 


